
From:  Christine OBrien <obriencmills@icloud.com>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 02:11:53 PM

To:  Mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  Annie Gagen <poonsy6603@aol.com>

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project DEIR request time EXTEND response time
 

Hello Ms. Nguyen: Your department and the Mayor’s hubris actions to not extend the comment period 
for the Hollywood Center Project DEIR is unacceptable.  Under current virus conditions and the 
lifestyle adaptations citizens have had to adjust shows just how out of touch your department and 
our city officials are.  This DEIR document is well over 3,000 pages.  To properly read and 
analyze the materials would take a paid staff in your department more than  45 days.  As lay 
people we do not have that leisure , we are working jobs, families to attend to , etc. we are 
devote volunteer time to our community and city.  The disregard for the citizens and their input 
is a sad statement on democratic principles. Please reconsider this selfish, poor decision and 
extend the response period.
Christine  O’Brien, tract 6450 Hollywoodland residential/Hollywoodland Gifted Park
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